CSW Report for the Annual Parish Meeting.

The team stood down at the end od December 2021 for the winter period, the intention was to start
again in the better weather of around April 2022. Due to the ill health of one of the team members
this was unable to happen. Team members held a meeting during the year and recruited one new
member, and we hope to start again very soon. We have received regular updates from the County
Speed Watch co Ordinator during the year and one big change to note is that from the Police it must
be a team of three that goes out on regular sessions, and only under exceptional circumstances will
they allow a team of two out to take a session. We hope that this new ruling will allow us to
continue with our regular outings. It is noted from County reports that speed watch at the volunteer
level does work for many villages that take part in the scheme,

Speed indicator device (SID).

A member of the team has been working with County Councillor Keith Welham on the best sites in
the village to position the SID. Funding has been approved from the Community infrastructure Levy
(CIL) to buy a machine that will be operated by volunteers and moved regularly to the three sites
approved within the village, This will be solar powered and does need higher poles than we have
now to accommodate the new solar panels. The sites are at Devon Road allotment side, MM’s
butchers and at the village hall on the A 1120. Once the County Council approve the sites we can go
ahead to get the quotes for the installation of the equipment and new poles at the sites.



